November 28, 1988

Mr. Alfonso Fabres Huntinspain P.O. Son 57 Majadahonda Madrid, Spain

Dear Alfonso:

Mary and I just wanted to write and thank you for the wonderful time you showed us in Spain. The hospitality that you showed us was superb and without a doubt one of the better hunts we have been on. I am enclosing some of the photos we took. In the event we can ever do anything to help you out, do not hesitate to contact us. Our home is always open to you and your family.

We are in the process of writing a story on our hunt and wedding. It will be appearing in Safari Magazine and it will be coming out in January.

I am enclosing a catalog with the spot light.

Your friends,

Warm & may

Warren and Mary Parker

WKP/kab

P.S. - I sure hope you have found the Ibex and will be able to bring it to Reno with you.